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October 11, 2012 

 

     REVISED LETTER     

 

William Wilson 

1610 Upper Afton Rd 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1610 Upper Afton Road 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

This is to confirm that the Vehicle Abatement Order in the above-referenced matter has been 

rescheduled to Tuesday, November 6, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse 

and as to the September 12, 2012 Correction Notice, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing 

Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until July 1, 2013 for you to 

resurface the driveway with Class 5. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Rick Gavin (email) 

 Paula Seeley (email) 

 Joel Essling (email) 

 Ward 7 (email) 
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